
March 11, 2024

Dear Dr. Warren,

Thank you for your interest in a partnership with Education One at Trine University. We understand the time and
commitment that it takes to open a charter school, from submitting an application to the timely completion of all
pre-opening requirements. Your dedication to Purdue Polytechnic High School West is commendable and
continues to drive the vision for this school forward.

While we are always enthusiastic about opening a new school, we recognize that at times, it may be necessary to
delay a school’s proposed start date. Due to delays in facility procurement the start date for Purdue Polytechnic
High School West will be moved to Fall 2025. Assuming there are no material changes in the approved application
for charter authorization between now and then, your charter term of seven years will be unaffected, with a
beginning date of June 30, 2025.

It is evident that the applicant team is committed to offering a high-quality educational option to families in
Indiana, with a clear vision and mission for achieving success. We are optimistic about the team’s capacity to
execute this proposal and look forward to our continued collaboration and partnership in the future.

The school has been approved for the following grade levels and enrollment targets:

Purdue Polytechnic High School West

Year 1 Year 7 At Capacity

Grade Levels Served 9 9-12 9-12

Projected Enrollment 100 500 500

We will remain in contact with your team over the course of the next year, and will connect with you closer to your
modified start date regarding the process and timeline for Pre-Opening. Please do not hesitate to contact me at
lindsay@education1.org or 260-665-4600 with any questions you may have before then. We appreciate your passion
and look forward to watching your proposal become a reality!

Sincerely,

Lindsay Omlor
Executive Director
Education One at Trine University

cc: Jamal Smith, Board Chair, PPHS-WEST; Keeanna Warren, CEO, PPHS-WEST; Frank Chiki, Assistant Director of Charter Schools and Special
Programs, Indiana Department of Education; Melissa Ambre, Director of School Finance, Indiana Department of Education; Brends Erbse, Director
of Accountability, Indiana Department of Education
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